The Door County Turkey Trot, the largest annual fundraiser for Sevastopol PTO, has been cancelled for
2020.

With concern for the safety and health of our students, volunteers and community, the PTO has made
the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 run.

We know that COVID-19 has impacted many events, and we understand that the cancellation of the
Turkey Trot will be disappointing for all who participate as well as the many student groups in the
Sevastopol School District who benefit from the proceeds raised during this event.

We are grateful to all the volunteers and participants who have joined us over the years, as well as our
generous sponsors. In addition to the safety concerns, we felt this is a time to support our local
businesses, not ask them for donations.

A t-shirt will be designed to commemorate this year’s COVID Turkey Trot. Look for that bonus option in
November’s clothing sale!

We look forward to resuming the Door County Turkey Trot in 2021.
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